Cortex-M 3 Hands-on lab @ Embedded TechCon
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Students and professionals participated in our hands-on lab during the Embedded TechCon event last week in San
Francisco.

The attendees learned about programming techniques and some of the common pitfalls that embedded designers
encounter. Through hands-on exercises using the Keil MDK IDE and LPCOpen drivers attendees compiled code,
debugged the program and used the hardware trace feature — SWO.

At the end of the training our visitors were able to keep the development board, software and experiences.

Thank you for attending our hands-on class and we look forward to seeing what new and exciting projects you create
with this knowledge!

For anyone who was unable to attend the Embedded TechCon, check out our presentations here
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